
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We cannot believe how quickly last half term went. It was a fantastic term of learning and we hope your      
children are continuing to enjoy Year 5.  Please remember we start teaching at 8:45am and punctual            
attendance is paramount for your child’s learning.  

We would like to thank all the parents who attended Parents’ Evening. It is really beneficial to meet you and 
discuss your child’s learning. We hope you found it useful but as always, if you have any   concerns, please do 
come and speak to a member of the team.  

Thank you to those families who helped their children personalise their PSHE Journals.  Please make sure these 
are back in school as they are needed for learning. 

We would like to congratulate Emily in Year 6, who was the first child in each of the four UKS2 classes to crack 
the code to a safe. Emily was rewarded with a voucher to Snowtrax worth £30. Roise in 5CP has cracked the safe 
and won a family pass to Splashdown– well done Rosie! We have lots of fantastic prizes lined up but the only 
way to have a chance of winning is if your child completes their reading journal. Well done to all the children 
who are taking part, keep going! Who will be next? 

Thank you for your continued support and please speak to us if you have any concerns.   
Regards, Year 5 Team (Mrs Ayton, Mr Cooper & Mrs Perry) 

Key Dates       

11th-1515thNovember   Anti– Bullying Week  

22nd  November         PTFA– Mufti Day 

24th  November         CtK Feast at CtK Church 

26th November          Maz Evans (Author Visit) 

29th November          PTFA– Christmas Fayre  

2nd December          Science Outreach Project 

17th December         Year 5 Christmas Party afternoon  

19th December          KS2– Carol Service (2pm) 

20th December          End of term– 1.30pm finish. 

6th January              Return to school & second instalment     
of Lesson House payment due (£30).  

Year 5 weekly timetable 

Physical Education 

5A– Tuesday and Wednesday 

5CP-  Wednesday and Friday 

Children must have the correct kit otherwise 
they are not allowed to do PE. 

Rock Star/ Bug Club/ Mathletics  

Please encourage your child/ children to use Bug Club 
(reading programme), Rock Stars (multiplication) and 
Mathletics. These are all great interactive programmes 
that develop a range of skills. 

There are inter–house and out–house competitions  ongoing 
and Mr Smith, Mr Cooper and Miss O’ Sullivan are           
competing. Can you beat them? 

 

 
 Christ the King 

 Year 5  Autumn 2 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope 
and love. 

Year 5– Class Page– @ctkcps.com 

Please ensure you check the Year 5      
website, which includes letters regarding 
Leeson House, science STEM project and 
payment dates. 

Also, we regularly update Twitter. 

Some great photographs of learning! 

A reminder that children should be reading 
daily, completing spellings daily and their 
red home learning book once a week.  


